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Positive key indicators and unchanged
high bonus rate
The return for the first six months of 2017 slightly exceeded 3 %, and this good return 
together with higher interest rates contributed to improved solvency. All the asset 
categories made a positive contribution, and it was primarily the Swedish stocks that 
developed most.

Read more about the first half year in the Interim Report for 2017, which is now available 
on our website.

This summer saw a reduction in both Swedish and overseas stocks and as a result the 
return to end August dropped by about 1 %. However, VFF Pension’s strong key
return to end August dropped by about 1 %. However, VFF Pension’s strong key 
indicators allow us to maintain our bonus rate at a high rate of 12 % for our PLUSpension 
and 6 % for our occupational pensions. 

Marie Hagstedt
Managing Director

Welcome to our new website! 
As some people may have noticed, we have renewed our website. In conjunction with the
fresh modern website we also took the opportunity to create a comprehensive English
version. Among the new features, there is a choice of log-in modes for Policyholder,
Pensioner or Employer to make it easier to access appropriate information. We hope you
will appreciate our new website, and we’ll be really happy to receive any input you may
have on how we can improve it still further – just send an email with your ideas to
vff@volvo.com!

Click here to access our new website

https://www.vffpension.se/en/


We’re changing our name to VFF Pension
Volvoresultats Försäkringsförening is changing its name to VFF Pension 
Försäkringsförening. VFF Pension has been used for several years in communication with 
our policyholders and insured parties. Now we are going one step further and also 
changing our legal name. Our business organisation number remains the same as before, 
and of course the change of name has no impact on our operation.

A TIP FROM CONNY 

Occupational Pension Day 27 September

It’s soon that time again! On 27 September the spotlight will 
focus that little bit more strongly on occupational pensions. As 
an employee of Volvo or a former Volvo company, in addition to 
your regular ITP or SAFLO occupational pension you also have 
an extra occupational pension, Volvo Företagspension. Volvo 
Företagspension is administrated by us at VFF Pension and we 
hope this will provide a welcome supplement to your pension 
when that time arrives. If you want to increase the amount you 
pay into your pension fund, note that it is possible to convert 
time-bank hours into your Volvo Företagspension via the time-
reporting system.

To find out more about the Occupational Pension Day and 
obtain other useful tips visit https://tjanstepensionensdag.se/

Conny Granbom
Manager, Insurance Administration
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